PSRA Seminars 2019

As you are aware, the PSRA scheduled a number of seminars in Dublin,

Navan, Cork and Tullamore. It has been decided that due to insufficient

numbers expressing an interest in attending in these locations, that the
seminars are postponed and will not go ahead as scheduled.

To those who had hoped to attend, we appreciate your interest in
attending a PSRA seminar and welcome your attendance at future events.

If you have any queries you were wishing to address at the seminar you
can contact us on 046-9033800 or email at info@psrie.




